
Open Days 

We warmly welcome children and families  

to come and find out about our  

exciting new bilingual primary school for Harrow 

Saturday 4 October 1.30pm - 3.30pm 

Saturday 18 October 1.30pm - 3.30pm 

Saturday 22 November 1.30pm - 3.30pm 

 
Join us at 

Old Harrovian Room, War Memorial Building,  

Harrow School,  

High Street, Harrow HA1 3HP 
 

If you have children due to start Reception or Year 1 in September 2015  

come and find out about the benefits of an English/French bilingual education. 

You will be able to meet our Executive Headteacher  

and ask any questions you may have. 

Book your place at  
www.harrowbilingualprimary.co.uk 

 

Holy Trinity CE Primary School,  

Northwood 

In partnership with 

 

 

A new Church of England School  

for Harrow  

Planned to Open September 2015 

 

 


